
Saturday 2nd December 2017, 1900hrs, Franklin Hall, Spilsby. 

Kate Witney 

Dave Start began the 2017 Review 
with a look back at all the many 
events of the year. He also gave us 
an update on the Dexthorpe Survey 
including the results of the work 
carried out. 
Denise gave her report, and we had 
some Christmas songs and carols 
sung by the lovely Kate Witney. 
Pam Bankes gave a detailed update on the Boundary Project. 
The cake supplied by the Firsby Artisan Bakery was a celebration 
of the humble mole, in homage to the work carried out 

sieving the molehills on the Dexthorpe Survey by Denise and Sue 
There was a display of stained glass and Woolly Walls along with rag rugs and kneelers. 
The highlight of the evening was a song about our “ Very model of a modern archaeologist” 
written by Mike Morgan, and sung by Mike and Kate to the tune of Gilbert & Sullivan in honour 
Dave Start. This was followed by another Mike Morgan rendition for Denise, to the tune of 
“Every little breeze seems to whisper Louise”  
A raffle and quiz were included too. A great evening was had by one and all, and here’s to 
another successful year ahead. 


